
WEDNESDAY

It is October 30, and it is Day 4

FROM THE OFFICE:

WIshing all those who are celebrating the festival of lights this week a very
happy and prosperous Diwali.

Remembrance Day Poppies are now available in the main and cycle 1
offices. Please support our veterans by making a donation.

STUDENT LIFE:

Halloween is this Thursday! There will be trick-or-treating in the B200s at recess on

Thursday for those in costume! There will also be a costume contest in the cafeteria at

lunch! There will be a prize for the best costumes for each grade!

Volunteers needed:

Looking for volunteers to come to school at 8:30 AMThursday in costume to greet the
buses! We'dmeet in front of the school where there will bemusic and a smokemachine all
set up to celebrate Halloween. Come help usmake BHS's morning extra spooooooky!!
Come sign up in A304

Prize Winners
Congratulations to Hailey-Ann Blake-Cussen in grade 7 and Dahlia Kipfer
in grade 9 - They are the winners of last Friday’s Nightmare on Beaurepaire
costume contest! Bryson the Bison will be by shortly to crown you the
winner with a candy crown! Can’t wait to see those prize winning costumes
against this Thursday!

GMAA:
Bantam Girls Basketball practice will take place tomorrow at 7:30am in the
A-Gym.

Cadet Boys Soccer: Your coaches would like to commend you on your
season. Unfortunately yesterday did not go your way but you should be
proud of the hard work you displayed this season. Well done!

Bantam Boys Soccer: The bantam boys won their semi final game with a
score of 2-1 yesterday. Congratulations for making it to the GMAA finals!!!



Bantam Boys Flag Football: The Bisons lost 28-22 to LCC yesterday in their
semi final.. Your coaches are proud of how you played and fought hard all
season long. Well done boys!

Juvenile Girls Volleyball: It was a great end to our regular season yesterday
at Westwood Senior. We remain undefeated and we are off to the playoffs
next week. Practice today after school in the A gym. Nice work, girls!

CLUBS:

EDDI: We have a new location for our meetings! Please come to the Bison
lounge TODAY during both lunches. Please eat your lunch first and then
come to the meeting. We need your help to finalize the details of the
Multicultural Fair and make posters. Even if you have not already signed
up for the Fair, you are welcome to join!

TRIPS:

Cycle 1 ski & Snowboard trip. Forms can be picked up at lunch in the
A-Gym.

LIBRARY:

Any student who has borrowed BHS wear, please return to the Main Office.




